Create as news/blog post
[bookmark: _GoBack]4.2.2020

Coca-Cola Extends Shelf-Life for Back-of-House Inventories
To help alleviate concerns on existing product inventories and to continue offering solutions, Coca-Cola is sharing some temporary changes to their product shelf life requirements. They are authorizing a one-time exception and temporary shelf-life extension as follows:
 
1) Coca-Cola TM* and Sprite Tropic Berry TM* Post-Mix & FCB syrup, shelf-life extension from 75 to 120 days.
2) Shelf-life for all diets and light post-mix syrups under the Coca-Cola TM* and Sprite TM* are extended from 75 to 90 days
3) All other Trademark Post-Mix products including Diets/Zero Sugar with a 75-day shelf life will be extended to 90 days, with exception of Coffee and Teas
4) Products with current shelf life of 90 or 120 days will remain as is, including Medium Invert Sugar
5) Freestyle Product shelf life will be extended for 15 days for ALL products, with the exception of High Fructose Corn Syrup and Non-Nutritive Sweetener in Bag-In-Box
 
This exception will be applicable to product produced prior to March 20, 2020. It’s important to note, that extending syrups beyond the enjoy by date may impact product quality related to taste. You can be assured that there is no product safety risk with extending the syrup shelf-life to these authorized extensions. 
 
Guidelines for executing the one-time shelf life extension:
 
	Brand
	Enjoy By-Date on Package
	Extension Past ‘Enjoy by Date’

	Coca-Cola TM, & Sprite Tropic Berry TM  
	03/20/2020- 06/03/2020
	45 days

	All Diets/ Zeros/ Flavors (refer below for all Flavors)  
	03/20/2020- 06/03/2020
	15 days

	Freestyle Cartridges* FS 122 
FS 167
	03/20/2020 – 07/20/2020 03/20/2020 – 09/03/2020
	15 days
15 days


 
If you have any questions regarding available shelf life for existing inventory or product that is being delivered to you, please call 1-866-620-8668.
 

